
TAMUK FACULTY SENATE MOTION  04.07.2020.3. 
Moved: That the Faculty Senate respectfully requests written documentation of the full 
COVID-19 grading policy from the Office of the Provost so all faculty can be made 
aware of the manner in which the new grading policy is to be implemented so as to 
clearly understand the implications of this for students in our programs.  
 
PASSED by the Faculty Senate on April 7, 2020 
 
 
 
Signed_________________________________________________________ 
  Ari Sherris, President of the Faculty Senate 
 
 
 
 


